
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            Bulletin: 24-22 

 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Dave Mayer, Product Manager, Power Roof Ventilators 

DATE: May 23, 2022 

SUBJECT: USGF Miami-Dade NOA for High Wind Expiration 

 

 

 
The Miami-Dade notice of acceptance (NOA) for high wind 
certification on model USGF is set to expire on July 12, 2022. 
Due to low demand, this certification will not be renewed. 
Starting in the August 2022 CAPS®, high wind will not be 
selectable. 
 
The NOA must be active/valid when the building permits for the 
project are pulled. This means the product can be 
shipped/installed after the NOA expires.   
 
Model CUE and CUBE will continue to hold the Miami-Dade 
NOA for high wind certification and could serve as an 
alternative when applications require high wind certification. 
 
Please contact PRVFans@greenheck.com with questions. 
 
 

 


